Forest Count ATV Association
Meeting Minutes 
JARS Bar and Grill-Laona, WI
May 14, 2022
Present: Mike Biese, Lyle Weyers, Jake Pozorski, Mary Thornton, Vicki Coenen, Mark Coenen, Dave Velie, Amy Velie, Mike Link, Debbie Suehring, Aaron Velie, Tim Veith ,Linda Petersen, Jack Klug, Brent Stamper, Beth Stamper, Bruce Wright, Brandi Roberts, Zane Roberts, Don Sievert, Kelsee Sievert ,Gary West, Linda West, Mike Boney, Shelly Boney, Dan Gryzkewicz, Kim Gryzkewicz, Scott Hackert, Jody Hackert, Bob Lenz, Wanda Lenz, Chuck Breeden , Yvonne Breeden, Jerry Graves, Wayne Swenson, Teri Swenson, Scott Siebers, Steve Plamann, Tani Plamann, Glen Dommer, Jack Matuszewski, Bob May, Barb May, Mark Pendergast, Gary Stoffel, Sandy Stoffel, Rod Sternhagen, Joan Sternhagen, Keith Stoney, Kathy Stoney, Pat Ebben, Chris Ebben, Jeff Mursau, Lenny Brandt, Annette Klugman
I. Call to Order/ Pledge of Allegiance: The meeting was called to order at 9:00a.m. The Pledge of Allegiance was said, officers of club introduced. 
II. Additions to Agenda: 

III. Adoption of Aprils 2022 minutes: Steve made a motion to accept the minutes of April, seconded by Scott. Motion carried. 

IV. Treasurer’s Report: Lyle gave the treasurer’s report. Dave made a motion to approve as reported, seconded by Lynda. Motion carried. 

V. Old Business

A. Membership Report: The membership currently is 417, with many renewals due. 
B.   Maintenance: Discussion lead by Jake on volunteer trail hours and total number of trail hours earned. Mike was able to contact FCP forestry staff and discuss some options for trails with Argonne North connector and the 8 Mile Loop by W. FCP Forestry Dept. going to Tribal Council for permission to work with ATV club on trail access and development of future areas. Tim Gross reported that Valley Trail, County Highway Dept moved trail over to improve it. 
C. Maps: Most map boxes updated with new maps. Reminder that Brush Run staffers working on a ride for Sept 9 and Sept 10th, asked FCATVA to work with them for safety of the ride and recognition of club. 

New Business: Club will do demo run in June with magnet from UP.  Discussion of new bucket for Chase Tractor from Riesterer and Schnell for $3000.00. Motion made by Dave to purchase, seconded by Vickie. Motion carried. New clothing gear is in and will be sold prior to ride. 
Poker Run: Discussion of the Poker Run and end of year celebration. Donations already coming in. 
Adjourn: Amy made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Keith. Motion carried. Meeting Adjourned 
The next meeting is June 11 at 9:00 am. Location to be determined. 




